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Intercollegiate Soccer Stadium

Approval of Schematic Design

At the May 2009 meeting, the Board of Regents approved the Intercollegiate
Soccer Stadium project and the appointment of Jickling Lyman Powell Associates, Inc. as the
architect for its design. Athletics is proposing to add spectator amenities and player SUppOlt
facilities to the competition field for men's and women's intercollegiate soccer. The project
involves approximately 20,000 gross square feet of construction, including restrooms and
concessions for spectators, a press area, two team locker rooms, and grandstand seating for
approximately 1,800 spectators. There will be no impact on parking from this project.

The estimated cost of the project is $6,000,000. Funding will be provided from
Athletic Department resources and gifts. The construction cash flow may be provided, all or in
part, by increasing the commercial paper issuance under the commercial paper program, secured
by a pledge of General Revenues, and authorized by the Board of Regents. Construction is
scheduled to be completed in the fall of 2010.

We recommend that the Board of Regents approve the schematic design for the
Intercollegiate Soccer Stadium project as presented at the meeting.
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